
 

RAC VIP COMMITTEE  MINUTES 

APRIL 6, 2021  

 Club Room 

Evelyn Snoeren, Chairperson, called the meeting to order at 2:00 

pm. 

 

The minutes of the previous meeting were read and approved. 

 

A quorum was in attendance.  Those attending were Evelyn 

Snoeren; Joan Macholl, Secretary, Tomi Reneau, Pam Roberts, 

Kim Freeman, Joe Graff, Mary Houston. 

 

A motion was made by Tomi Reneau, and seconded by Joe Graff, 

to rename the VIP the Visually Impaired People.  It was approved 

unanimously. 

 

No visitors. 

 

Discussion was had on whether we wanted to be part of RAC.  

Discussion was tabled to the following month.   

 

While there are no guests allowed there will not be any guest 

speakers. 

 

An invitation will be made to Sarah Chambers to speak to us 

about membership in RAC or remaining independent. 

 

The meeting adjourned at 3:30 pm. 

 


